
SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
 

  
 

Charles Owen announces recall of the  
Limited Edition 4Star Cross Country Helmet with Chrome Buckle 

  
Hazard: Potential for Extreme Corrosion of Chrome Buckle, 

which may result in buckle failure 
  
Recalled Product: Limited Edition 4Star Cross Country Helmet with Chrome Buckle 
   Sizes: 54 (0 ½), 55 (1) or 56 (1 ½)   
   The model will be found on the product satin, guarantee card or user instructions.  
 
Remedy:  Consumers should stop using helmets immediately and contact either this 

shop or Charles Owen directly for a replacement or a full refund. 
  

For more information:  

Please call 1- 800-793- 4181 
Monday - Friday 8am - 5pm 

Email: info@charlesowen.co.uk 

 
www.charlesowen.co.uk 

This recall is being conducted in conjunction with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission,  
which will monitor its effectiveness. 

Display until July 2017 

http://www.charlesowen.co.uk/

